
Next steps

Final surveys and assessments are being finalised and will be fed into 
the project design, along with any feedback from our Public 
Information Sessions.

We currently expect to submit the planning application early in the 
new year.

The planning application, once validated by Causeway Coast and 
Glens Borough Council will be publicly available on the NI planning 
portal at

 

planningregister.planningsystemni.gov.uk/simple-search

The application will also be available to view and/or download from 
our project website at

machaire-energystorage.co.uk

A statutory consultation period will be advertised and held by 
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council to enable the public, as 
well as statutory consultees, to submit their comments on the 
proposal. These comments will then be assessed against the 
proposal and a determination made in due course. 

If you would like to be notified when the planning application has 
been made, please tick the box at the end of the comment form.
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